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Dear Parent/Guardian,

The State of Oregon requires that children 7 years old or younger, who are starting a public education
program for the first time, receive a vision screening or eye exam. The Oregon Children’s Vision Law is
to help ensure that children entering school can see clearly, which is important to be successful in
school.

Certification that your child has received a screening or examination, and glasses or treatment as
needed, should be submitted to the school within 120 days of the beginning of school. It can be made
by your child’s primary care provider or an Optometrist or Ophthalmologist. If your child does not
have medical or vision insurance coverage, there may be assistance available. Please check with the
school office for more information.

This certification is not required if the parent/guardian provides a statement to the school that:

e The student submitted a certification to a prior education provider.
e A statement is submitted that a vision screening or eye examination is contrary to the religious
beliefs of the student, parent or guardian.

Please bring this certification when you register your child for school, as it is required to be kept in
your student’s school record.

Thank you for helping to ensure that your child sees clearly and is ready to learn!
Sincerely,
Sylvia Lawson, RN

Dallas School District Nurse
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